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Rail Service Improvement Program 
Newtown to Redfern Signalling Upgrade 

February 2025 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Gadigal people of the Eora Nation as the Traditional Custodians of the 
lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

The Rail Service Improvement 
Program, formerly known as More 
Trains More Services, aims to support 
a safe, equitable, and integrated 
transport network where people can 
travel more safely, reliably, and 
efficiently across NSW.  

What work are we doing? 

Work inside the rail corridor will involve removal 
of redundant assets from an existing gantry 
signalling structure. 

When and where we’ll be working 

Work will occur within the rail corridor between 
Newtown and Macdonaldtown.  

Access to the worksites will occur at: 

• Copeland Avenue at Watkin Street,
Newtown and

• via Carriageworks, Eveleigh.

Standard construction hours on this project are 
between 7am and 6pm Monday to Friday and 
8am and 1pm on Saturdays.  

Out of hours work 

In February, some work is required to take place 
outside of standard construction hours.  

This work will take place between 6pm Friday 7 
February to 6am Monday 10 February. 

Why we work outside of construction 
hours 

We schedule work outside of standard 
construction hours to take place during Sydney 
Trains trackwork periods when no trains are 
running, minimising disruptions to commuter 
services and improving the safety of our 
construction team and customers. 

What will this mean for you? 

You may notice an increase in workers and 
construction vehicles, elevated working 
platforms, and noise from equipment including 
hand tools. 

Managing our impacts 

Work will not be continuous. We understand 
construction activities may cause disruption to 
our closest neighbours and every effort will be 
made to minimise impacts where possible. 

Ongoing protected industrial action 

Ongoing protected industrial action is currently 
taking place in New South Wales, which may lead 
to changes and last-minute rescheduling of work 
in the Rail Service Improvement Program. We will 
make every effort to notify you of changes that 
occur due to this industrial action. We apologise 
for any inconvenience this may cause. 
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Location of work areas 

 

 

 

 

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline 1800 684 490 
24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 775 465 

 

 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/mtms  

 

 

7 Harvest Street  
Macquarie Park, NSW 2200 

 Visit the online portal go to  
caportal.com.au/tfnsw/mtms 

 
For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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